
International Education /International WTE Committee 
January 21, 2016, 4-5 pm, International House 

 
 
Present: Liviu Florea, Zach Frank, Kelly Watt, Miguel Gonzalez –Abellas, Sangyoub Park, Seid 
Adem, and Baili Zhang. (Brian Ogawa voted by email prior to the meeting.) 
 
 
November 5 meeting minutes were approved.  
 
Zhang reported to the committee that the spring class of 42 new international students had a good 
orientation week and uneventful transition to campus. He further noted that five different groups 
would come to WU for short-term studies during the spring semester. 
 
The following funding requests were approved: 
 
Deborah Altus - Portugal 
Bob Beatty – Japan 
Linda Elrod – England  
Louella Moore – England  
 
Judy McConnell’s application was deferred to a later meeting for review. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Baili Zhang 
 
 
 
 
 


